
 

Latin Gastronomy Festival 2018 

After 2 years doing the Colombian Gastronomy and having an amazing support from the community, for 

2018 we decided to make a change on the name to be able to promote the Latin Gastronomy overall. 

On Saturday March 03 at Hassan Law we are hosting a winter pop up event offering Latin Food and Craft 

beer from Local Businesses and all the profit will go to a non-for profit organization call Operation Walk. 

Operation Walk Canada is a not-for-profit volunteer medical services organization that provides free hip 

and knee replacement surgery to patients in developing countries like Ecuador and Guatemala. 

The Idea of the event is to release the new name and at the same time support Operation Walk doing an 

event where is going to be Food, Music and drinks. We want to keep it different, simple and fun to our 

very diverse, multicultural city where many different ethnic backgrounds reside, anywhere from the 

Latin American, Asian,  Middle Eastern, Europeans,  to just your local Canadians born and raised in 

London Ontario.  

The time of the event goes from 6:00 pm to 1:00 am. At the winter Pop up Latin Gastronomy Festival we 

would like to offer alcoholic beverages working with Local Businesses. We are a small business who likes 

to support other small businesses, we believe in London's potential. We would like people to enjoy a 

cold beer while experiencing the authentic Latin-American food. All profit will go to Operation Walk 

organization. For this reason we would like to apply for a Declaration of Municipal Significance. 

 

Sincerely, 

Pablo Tovar 

Head Organizer 

 


